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Kia ora koutou Tinui School whānau and 

friends! 

Thanks to those families who have booked 

their learning conferences on Monday and 

Tuesday.  Those of you who have not will be 

caught up with early in Term 3.  It is 

important that you catch up with us and have 

a conversation about your child’s learning. 

 

It was great to see families come and share 

the pepeha of the Room 4 students at the Ka 

Rewa Whānau sharing morning. The students 

worked very hard researching their 

whakapapa, practicing their pronunciation and 

memorising as much of their pepeha as they 

could.  They are really looking forward to the 

next Ka Rewa sessions in Term 3 and so am I. 

 

Please remember that you must contact the 

school if there are any changes to the 

afternoon bus arrangements for your child. 

It is awkward for us if another parent 

arrives at school and is expecting to pick up 

your child from school and they have been 

put on the bus because we have had no 

contact from you.  You can use facebook 

messenger and message the school page, ​not 
a staff member’s personal account​​, or you 

can email the school office or leave a 

message on the school answer phone.  If 

there is a regular arrangement for a sports 

practice please email the office and we can 

note it. 

If you need to contact me please do so at 

school or on ​principal@tinui.school.nz 

Have a fantastic weekend. 

Nga mihi 

Richard Lennox 

 

Room 4 Ka Rewa Whanau 

Morning Tuesday 26th June  
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Important Dates 

 

2/7 Learning Conferences  

3/7 Learning conferences 

4/7 BoT Meeting 

6/7 Term 2 Finishes 

23/7 Term 3 Starts 

15/8 Possible half day due to teacher 

industrial action. (watch this space) 

17/9  Artsplash Sing 

28/9 Term 3 Finishes 

15/10 Term 4 Starts 

22/10 Labour Day 

20/12 Term 4 Finishes 12:30pm 

 

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDER MENU 
 

 
Club Sandwiches                              $4.00 

Filled Rolls                                       $4.50 

Scones (savoury)                             $4.00 

Toasted Sandwich                           $5.00 

Pies                                                 $4.50 

Small Savouries                              $3.50 

Sausage Rolls                                  $4.00 

Soup                                               $4.50 

Hot Chocolate                                 $4.00 

Orange Juice                                  $4.00   

Fluffies                                          $2.00 

BUS STUFF​​- ​​If your child is not on 

the bus in the morning please contact 

Neil or Kirsten here are their numbers: 

Kirsten - 9298805  

Neil - 372 6459 
 

If there are any changes in the 

afternoon you must 

contact the school. 

Messages from a 

child are not enough 

and we will put your 

child on the bus if 

we do not have a 

message from a parent or caregiver. 

Thanks to all of you who already do this.  

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM MR PALMER: 

Please make sure your child is on time 

and waiting for the bus! 

 

The newsletter is again being posted on our 

facebook page so please share it with your 

friends and family. 

www.facebook.com/TinuiSchool/ 
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THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to the latest family 

to have given the school a 

generous donation for the wood 

chips.  You know who you are ! 

 

FOR SALE 
 

4 old Toshiba Satellite U840W laptops Wireless 

capable, $50 each.  Will be ideal as web browsing 

machines.  Please contact Richard at school if you 

are interested. 

 

ALSO FOR SALE 

 

Reusable Beeswax FOOD WRAPS 

 

Small - approx 20cm x 19cm - $2 

Medium - approx 33cm x 24cm -$5 

Large - approx 44cm x 40cm - $10 

 

Perfect for school lunches.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call the school office on 372 6436  

 

 

 Rugby  

 
East Coast U9 lost 8-6 vs Gladstone 

 

Marist U 11 Lost to Martinborough  21 - 29 

 

Eke Coast Won 77 - 7 against Featherston  

 

Marist U13 Beat Carterton 29 - 26  

Hockey 

Hockey was cancelled on Tuesday AGAIN! 

 

 
 

 

TE RUNGA AIR SCOUTS 
Do you like Camping, Tramping or Biking?  What 
about Aeroplanes and Flying? 
Yes, then, Te Runga Air Scouts are for you!!  
Cubs – Age 8-10 years – Wednesdays 6pm – 
7.30pm, Scouts – age 10-14 years – Mondays 
6pm – 8pm.  
If you think you are Bear Grylls or want to learn 
how to be, contact 
terungascoutgroup@outlook.com​ to find out more. 
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